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The Kentucky Board of Education (KBE) held the KBE United We Learn / Teaching and Learning 

Committee Meeting on October 10, 2023. The KBE State Schools Committee members met both 

virtually and in-person at the Kentucky Department of Education, 300 Sower Boulevard, 

Frankfort, KY. The committee conducted the following business: 

 
I. Call to Order 

Chair Holly Bloodworth welcomed the committee members and guests to the meeting promptly at 
2:30 p.m. 

 

II. Roll Call 
Chair Holly Bloodworth asked for a roll call of members. The following members were present: Lee 
Todd, Julie Pile, Alissa Riley, Patricie McCrary, JoAnn Adams. Jamie Bowling and Aaron Thompson 
were absent. 
 

III. Action/Discussion Items 
A. Local Laboratories of Learning and Portraits of a Learner Update 

Division Director David Cook and Program Manager Sarah Snipes from the Office of Continuous 
Improvement and Support provided an update on the Local Laboratories of Learning and 
Portraits of a Learner. 

B. Competitive Grants for State Assessment (CGSA) Update 
Division Director David Cook from the Office of Continuous Improvement and Support provided 
an update on the CGSA Grant. 

C. Kentucky United We Learn Council Update 
Chief Performance Officer Karen Dodd provided an update on the Kentucky United We Learn 
Council. 
 

IV. Adjournment 
Chair Bloodworth expressed thanks to everyone for their time and engagement in the discussions 
and stated how she looks forward to continuing the discussion in the future. 
 
Chair Bloodworth asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was made by Patrice 
McCrary; seconded by Julie Pile. The motion passed unanimously by a voice vote. 
 

Chair Bloodworth closed the meeting by stating that upon return to the full board reconvening, she will 
provide a committee report.  


